Community Service Announcement – for immediate release

Provincial Election Forum on Environmental Issues

Do you care about the environment?

Do you wonder which party will do the best job to protect it?

Learn what candidates from all four parties have to say about water, energy, smart growth, heritage preservation and other environmental issues at a Provincial Election Forum on Environmental Issues on Thursday September 29, 2011, 7 to 9 p.m., Rockway Mennonite Church, 32 Weber Street West (rear entrance), Kitchener.

For more information, visit the Facebook Event page “Provincial Election Forum on Environmental Issues” or email aco.nwrb@gmail.com
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Media Contacts:  Patti Leather (rare) patti.leather@raresites.org or Kae Elgie aco.nwrb@gmail.com
